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5 July 2024 

 

 

Dear parents and carers  

 

Appointment of Headteacher 

As you will be aware Mr Rodgers is leaving us to take up a new headship in Gateshead at the end of this term. 

Governors are delighted to inform you that we have appointed a new Headteacher; Mr James Andriot will be joining 

us as Headteacher on 1st September 2024. 

Mr Andriot is an experienced Headteacher with a wealth of experience in many different types of schools in 

Newcastle, Hexham, Sunderland and London. 

Governors were delighted to have a large strong field of applicants to choose from all of whom were very keen to 

work at JCSC. They enjoyed their two-day interviews in school, and all were very complimentary about the school. 

The school is now fully staffed for September, so we look forward to an exciting new phase for JCSC. Mr Andriot is 

looking forward to meeting as many of you as he can over the next term. 

We wish Mr Rodgers all the best with his new headship. 

Thank you for all your support over the last year. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Sue Currie 

Chair of Governors 

 

 


